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Location: Blue Goose Restaurant – 326 Ferry Blvd (CT 130) in Stratford 

 

Directions: From the South:  Take US 95 to exit 32, keep right at end of ramp, left on Main 

Street, then immediate right turn, continue to stoplight, then left turn onto Ferry Blvd, restaurant 

will be a short distance on your right.  

 

From the North: Take US 95 to exit 34, follow Post Road west (US 1) about 1.5 miles to 

merge with CT 130 (Ferry Blvd), restaurant will be on your left      

                                

5:30pm. - Informal Networking 

6:30 p.m.  - Dinner 

7:30 p.m.  - Presentations 

                                          Cost: $ 25 

 

  RSVP by June 18th to tomane723@aol.com
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         Annual Scholarship and Awards Night 

Its time again to Wind-up another year with a presentation of our annual 

scholarship award to a deserving young person and to just chill out and reflect on 

the past year. A classic Blue Goose meal (how about those choices) will complete 

the evening. 

mailto:%20%20%20%20%20ka1cvy@sbcglobal.net
mailto:%20%20%20%20%20ka1cvy@sbcglobal.net
mailto:ka1cvy@sbcglobal.net
mailto:jrosen@charter.com
mailto:jazary@erols.com
mailto:Tomane723@aol.com


          
          

               

               The Scholarship Committee is pleased to announce that the winner of the 2019 Southern  

              CT ASQ Scholarship is John D. DeRosa.  His father is Ronald J. DeRosa, Quality   

Assurance Manage at MacDermid Electronics in West Haven. 

While maintaining Honors or High Honors at Shelton High School, John has run cross 

country and track.  To quote from his essay:” I am passionate about studying history in 

college and becoming a history teacher because I would like to help others enjoy this 

subject as much as I do.”   

 Come congratulate John and hear more about his achievements and future plans at the   

June 19th meeting. 

Cynthia Scheetz 

Scholarship Committee Chair 

 

 
  

I’d like to encourage ASQ 0301 Section members to attend the June section 

meeting.  We will honor the recipient of our scholarship for 2019!  We will take the 

months of July and August off, before starting back up in September.  We are still 

looking for speakers and topics for our monthly section meetings.  I have secured a 

speaker for the September meeting and it will be an interesting topic for all “Software 

and Product Development”.  One of our own members will be the speaker. 

  

I am still working with the Danbury section on a Joint meeting, hopefully at Danbury 

Hospital on the topic of “Quality in Services”.  Before the September Newsletter, well 

fill out the balance of the year.   

  

My thanks to each of the volunteers within the leadership of the section, as they are the 

keys to the operation of the local 301 section. 

  

Thank you very much for your Help 
. 

 

 
 

           

                   

                   We are saddened to announce, a long time influential member of the ASQ 0301 
section Charles (Chuck) Weiss, has recently passed away.  Chuck spent several 
decades contributing to our section and to Quality in general across many 
industries.  He will be significantly missed by all who knew him and were touched by 
his life. 

  

 

 

 

 

Chairman’s Remarks 

                                             About Our Scholarship 

Charles (Chuck) Weiss 


